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7th March 2024 
          
 
 
Dear S6 Pupil/Parent/Carer, 
 
 
 
Please find details below of leaver events to celebrate the end of six years at Park 
Mains High School: 
 

Thursday 18th April  
 

Morning  10.00 – 12.00          Ten Pin Bowling, 
Braehead  

9.30 – 12.30           Paint Ball, Delta Force, 
Johnstone  

Afternoon 2.45 – 3.30            Valedictory 
Ceremony (FULL 
SCHOOL UNIFORM), 
parents invited 

3.30 – 4.00          Leavers Buffet  

Friday 19th April 
 

Morning 9 – 10.15                   Shirt Signing/Breakfast 
Rolls  

Thursday 6th June 
 

 6.00 – 6.30  Reception at Park Mains 
with parents 

6.30 Pupils bussed to Grand 
Central Hotel, Glasgow 
 

7.00 – 10.30                 S6 Prom, Grand Central 
Hotel, Glasgow  

Tuesday 6th August  
 

  SQA Results Day 
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These are always highly enjoyable events and I wish to remind pupils and 

parents/carers that these are school events and as such the conduct of pupils 

attending must adhere to the highest expectations of the school.  

 

In particular, there will be a zero-tolerance policy towards the consumption of 

alcohol. No pupil will be permitted entry to the school or Prom if they are suspected 

of consuming alcohol prior to arriving. Please note that although we will bus pupils to 

Prom we will not provide transport home.  

 

In a change to recent years we have taken the decision to invite parents/carers to 

the Valedictory event and a small reception prior to Prom. This allows for “final” 

school photos to be taken and means that parents/carers are an integral part of the 

leaving process. In order to cater for numbers I would ask that you complete this 

very short Microsoft Form indicating whether you will be attending Valedictory: 

https://forms.office.com/e/DdyDgHcZ8Q 

 

I am extremely proud of S6, in particular their attitude and conduct throughout the 

past six years. I have been particularly proud of their input to the school this year and 

the example they have continued to set for the years below and would therefore urge 

all pupils to enjoy the remaining school events by following the guidance they have 

been given both in assembly and above. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Nicola Maynes 
 
Nicola Maynes 
Depute Head Teacher 
Park Mains High School 
0300 300 1411 

https://forms.office.com/e/DdyDgHcZ8Q

